
 
 

‘Not So Merry Christmas’ 
 

St Andrew’s Church 
Maple Road 

Surbiton KT6 4DS 
Tuesday 19 December - 19.30 to 20.30 

 
 

Prayer and quiet reflection  
in the run up to Christmas  

Christmas is a time of rejoicing,  
but for many of us our celebration is tinged 

with sadness.  
‘Not So Merry Christmas’  

is an opportunity for reflection  
on grief, loss, and change,  

and to focus on the love of God for all.  
 
 

You are welcome to stay for as long or  
short a time as you wish. 

 


